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Recently Deceased     
 

Kathleen Donaghy 

Paul Holland (Galbally) 

Nuala Mc Laughlin 

Christina Mc Grady (Eglish)  

Mickey Morris 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to 

meet the pastoral needs of the people of 

the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s 

mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each 

Parish member and the contribution each 

Mass Schedule for Week Beginning 9th/10th January  
 

The Baptism of The Lord 
 

Mass will be celebrated at the following times , live via the webcam, from Tullyallen:  
 

Sat 9th  Webcam 7.00pm   
Sun 10th Webcam 9.00am 
Sun 10th Webcam 11.00am  Brian Rafferty 
Mon 11th Webcam 7.30pm   
Tue 12th Webcam 10.00am Patrick & Mary Kate Tierney & Dec’d Family Members  
Wed 13th Webcam 10.00am    
Thurs 14th Webcam 10.00am Paddy & Mick Lappin & Dec’d Family Members (Killeeshil) 
Sat 16th Webcam 10.00am     
Sat 16th Webcam 7.00pm  Gerry Kelly 
Sun 17th  Webcam 9.00am  Kathleen Donaghy M.M. & Martin Donaghy 
Sun 17th  Webcam 11.00am Dermot Mc Elduff  

Act of Spiritual Communion 

My Jesus, 

I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you into my soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, 

come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace you as if you were already there and unite myself wholly 
to you. 

Never permit me to be separated from you.  Amen. 

 
Priests in Pastoral Area 
 
Ballygawley:   Fr Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 8556 7096     
Aghaloo & Carnteel:   Fr. Cathal Deveney    Tel:  8555 7212     
   Fr. Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:   3756 8288 
Beragh:          Msgr Colum Curry     Tel: 8075 8206     
   Fr P.J. Mc Crory         Tel:  8075 8344                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 
 

 

 

(Ministries for 16th/17th January) 
Ackinduff    
Eucharistic Minister:   Pat Traynor 
Reader:  Carol Moss 
_____________________________________ 
Aughnagar 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Brian Mulgrew 
    Martina Duggan 
Reader:   Ursula Bradley 
_____________________________________ 
Tullyallen 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Nora Quinn 
                Damien Hoy 
                Patrick Holland 
Reader:   Edel Carty 
_______________________________________________ 

 

Church Seating Capacity: 
Tullyallen 100  Ackinduff  80  Aughnagar 60 

Funeral Masses: 25 people inside the 
church at the moment.    
                                               

(Donate Online) 
We now have an online facility to assist    
anyone who may wish to support our parish at 
this time.  To access this facility visit 
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate                          
“Donate to our Parish” button.                                                      
A step by step guide is provided.                               
Thank you to those who have already made  
use of our online donation facility. 

(Parish Draw) 

Beginning in January, the Parish Draw will be 
collected via an envelope in your new box of 
Parish Envelopes.                                                  
There is an envelope (PARISH DRAW) for each 
month.  These can be returned in the collection 
boxes in the churches or to the Parochial House.  
The draw will be held as usual every month.   
Our next draw will take place on Monday 25th 
January at 6.30pm in the sacristy at Tullyallen. 

 

 (Parish Readers) 
The new Sunday Missal is now available.  All 
Readers are asked to please collect their Missal 
from the church where they usually read.  
 

(Music Tuition) 

Tin Whistle and Fiddle (Classical & Traditional) 
Exams by the London College of Music and the 
Associated Board of the Royal School of Music 
can be prepared for or simply play for 
enjoyment.  All ages welcome.                             
Contact Marie Mc Cormack on 0786 915 3684 or 
Marie Morris on Facebook. 

              

Gift Aid                                         

A large number of parishioners make their 
contribution to the parish either via weekly 

envelope or via monthly bank standing 
order or, in some cases by both.  The main 
benefit of giving by these methods is that 

the parish can reclaim the tax that the 
donor has already paid on the amount 

given.  If you would like to set up a 
Standing Order or receive a box of 

envelopes please contact the Parish Office.                     
Tel: 028 8776 1211 

THANK YOU 

As the Christmas season draws to a close I 

want once again to thank and congratulate 

you on the tremendous dignity and respect 

shown for all our Christmas masses.  Thanks to 

those who put the cribs in place, floral designs 

for our churches, those carried out all their                  

ministries - Music, Reading, Holy Communion, 

our Scaristans, the Pastoral Council, Envelope  

distributors, those who helps sanitise the 

churches and all those who helped out in any 

way during the year.                                                                     

This Christmas is memorable for so many  

reasons and for so many people.  Thank you 

for your great spirit, teamwork, and                   

commitment.                                                               

Happy New Year to everyone and let’s pray it 

is more happy and cheerful than 2020  


